
As-salamu alaykum (peace be with you) 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

As the first spring half term draws to a close, I wish you all a happy and healthy break and 
look forward to seeing you all bright and early on the 19th February! 

Please could I remind all parents that we are a nut free school due to children who are se-
verely allergic. Please don’t send any nuts for snacks/ lunch to school. 
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Diary dates 

February 

 

21st—SATs Reading workshop UTC 9.15am 

26th—Year 4 trip to the Museum of Childhood 

27th—Parent Shura 9-10am Cazenove 

28th—Reception trip to Kew Gardens 

28th—Year 2 SATs writing workshop UTC 9.15am 

ATTENDANCE DATA for Spring Term 1 

 

Big Schools’ Bird Watch Art Competition 

We are holding an exciting art competition for all of our children from Reception to Year 5. Your child can draw, paint, make a model, design or 

sculpt their favourite British bird. 

We are extending our closing date to Monday 19th February so you can get creative over the holidays. We already have some superb entries, so 

the judging will be extremely difficult! 

Here are some examples of things the children can do: 

 
 

Children’s Mental Health Week 

This week we have been looking at how to cope with different emotions during Children’s Health Week. All year groups across the 

school took part in activities to raise awareness in our thoughts and feelings and how we are all unique. 

Ibn Zubayr 96.85%  Ibn Sa’d 98.26%  

Bint Muhammad 93.55%  Ibn Malik 96.98%  

Ibn Umar 97.34%  Ibn Ali 95.30%  

Ibn Salamah 95.48%  Al Farsi 97.16%  

Ibn Thabbit 97.06%  Ibn Jabal 97.41%  

Bint Qays 97.22%  Barakah 98.29%  

Bint Abee Bakr 97.78%  Ibn Al Awwamm 97.28%  

Ibn Abbas 96.79%  Ibn Amr 98.02%  

Ibn Zayd 98.40%  Ibn Mas’ood 97.35%  

Our overall 

attendance for 

this week is: 

96.41% 

Remember: school 

starts on Monday 19th  

February. 

 

Home visits will be 

taking place for any 

child who is absent 

during the first week. 

Parking 

Please can I remind parents not to park in front of the school during drop offs and pick ups—this is a big health and safety hazard for pedestrians in the 

area. 

The class with the 

best attendance for 

Spring 1 will be 

receiving a won-

derful prize! 


